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Oregon residents already pay some of the highest taxes in the country. We do not 

need more. What we need is to reign in the reckless spending of Portland politicians 

and not give them a blank check like this bill would do.  

Removing local control of property taxes would severely impact rural communities. 

This bill would put seniors, the disabled, and other limited income Oregonians out of 

their homes as property taxes are allowed to become limitless.  

I am fully opposed to HJR 201. I would hope that my elected officials would be 

capable of applying logic and care for their constituents and be opposed as well. 

 

G. Martin Dorsey 


